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    MAY 

 Monday 23rd  
Class/Leavers photos  

Bingo in Village Hall 
Doors open 6.45pm 
Eyes down 7.30pm 

 Friday 27th  
End of  half term –
normal finish time  

  JUNE 

 Saturday 4th 
Jubilee Tea Party      
3-5pm (Village Hall or 
school) 

 Monday 6th 
Second ½ of Summer 
term 

 Monday 6th to 
Wednesday 8th 
Badger Class 
Residential 

 

 

Online Calendar 
    The school online 

calendar can be 
found on the 

school website.  

Jubilee Celebration Events 
BINGO – Thank you for all the donations for bingo prizes. The bingo is taking place in 
Bridstow Village Hall on Monday 23rd in the Village Hall.  Doors open 6.45pm, eyes down 
7.30pm. 
AFTERNOON TEA - Saturday 4th June (3-5pm) will take place either in the Village Hall or in 
the school grounds depending upon numbers. Contact carriebvh@gmail.com if you would 
like to attend. 
For those that do attend there is a competition for both children and adults for the best 
dressed in red, white and blue and also for the best made/decorated hat. 

Bridstow Busy Bees After School Childcare  

Our new after school childcare provision, ‘Bridstow Busy Bees’, is beginning the first week 
back after half term. Booking is now open via the links below. The booking window for each 
week will close a week before. For the week after half term the booking will close next 
Thursday, 26th May. Bridstow Busy Bees costs £5/hr per child (£4/hr per child for 2 or more 
siblings attending at the same time). 
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Class and Leavers Photos  

Next Monday morning the photographer will be in to take photographs of the classes and 
Year 6 leavers. Please make sure that children come to school wearing their full school 
uniform. As usual, samples of the photos will be sent home so that you can decide if you 
wish to buy copies. 

 

Medications  

It is essential that any medications that children need to use in school including creams (not 
sun cream) must be handed in to a member of staff and a medicines consent form must be 
completed please. 

mailto:carriebvh@gmail.com
https://forms.office.com/r/Dxg2yZJQTz
https://forms.office.com/r/10CU3ptPrr
https://forms.office.com/r/WCdGuMFLfp
https://forms.office.com/r/HQUxxtj01i
https://forms.office.com/r/4H7vNTM4Xa
https://forms.office.com/r/n0RNgCLSK9
https://forms.office.com/r/LqLGc4Gr8p
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Head Lice and Nits  

We are aware that there are signs of head lice and nits in school so please can you check 
child’s heads and treat as necessary. Recommended methods and treatments can be found 
on the NHS website here. 
Here is a summary: 
There is nothing you can do to prevent head lice. 

You can help stop them spreading by wet or dry combing regularly to catch them 
early. 

Do not use medicated lotions and sprays to prevent head lice. They can irritate the 
scalp. 

There is no need for children to stay off school or to wash laundry on a hot wash.  

 

Minibus Charges  

As previously advised in the last newsletter, the cost of the daily journey, each way will be 
increased to £1.25 from after half term.  Unfortunately, this is unavoidable, due to the recent 
increase cost of fuel.

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/#:~:text=You%20can%20help%20stop%20them,laundry%20on%20a%20hot%20wash.

